March 5, 2025

Superintendent Susan Swartz 900 Preddice Parkway Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Susan,

Please accept this letter as notification of my retirement from Scotia-Glenville CSD effective June 28, 2025. I will no longer require insurance coverage post retirement.

I'm grateful to have had the opportunity to work for the district and it's been a privilege to have worked with Liz Fawcett, Library Media Specialist, Department Chair.

Sincerely,

Margaret Marshall

Margaret Marshall

cc: Andrew Giaquinto

Peter Bednarek

Jill Bush

Elizabeth Fawcett

Lynn Casey